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Comments: I am in support of the maintenance needed in the Honey Badger project area for single track trails.

As well as the construction of new single track trails.  I do not agree with changing a single track trail to <50" trail

nor do I agree with decommissioning of single track trail without replacing it with new single track trail.  I am a

Multi User of Canfield and spent many hours clearing trail for all users.  I hope we can preserve the single track

and keep them accessible to multi user.  I do not agree to segregation in the Canfield Trail system 


